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Soaring with “EXCELLENCE”

10/31/2024

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s)

Last year our seventh grade students had the opportunity to visit an enriching area of Atlanta, Georgia. Due to
the success of this trip, and the enlightenment for our students, we will return to Atlanta for our annual seventh
grade overnight trip.

The dates for the Atlanta, GA trip for the spring of 2025 school year will be April 7th and April 8th. The
students will leave East Hoke Middle School at 4:00 a.m. sharp on April 7th. Parents, please make plans to
attend the parent/guardian meeting to answer any questions concerning the trip you may have. The date and
time for the meeting will be given out at a later date. If your child takes medication, please make plans to secure
all medicines and paperwork with the school nurse three weeks prior to the trip.

The price for the trip is $350.00 per student and chaperone. This cost will cover everything. To help make
this trip affordable for our students, a payment plan has been devised for the parents/guardians.

December 13th January 17th February 21st March 21st

$100 $100 $100 $50

In addition to the payment plan, there will be opportunities to participate in fundraisers throughout the year to
assist your child.

It is imperative that we, East Hoke Middle School personnel, have an approximate number of students and
chaperones attending the trip. For all attending, a $ 100.00 NONREFUNDABLE deposit is due by December
13, 2024.

Due to the economy, we encourage you to participate in the payment schedule and take advantage of the
fundraisers because it will aid your child greatly.

Sincerely,

Seventh Grade Teachers


